

## **Directorate of Legal Services**

PRACTITIONERS IN LAW TO THE HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE SECTOR

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ DX 2842 NR Belfast 3

Your Ref: HW-0038-12 Our Ref: HYP B04/2 Date:

30<sup>th</sup> July 2012

Ms H Win Solicitor to the Inquiry Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths **Arthur House** 41 Arthur Street Belfast **BT1 4GB** 



Dear Madam

## RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- CLAIRE ROBERTS

I refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 18th July 2012 (reference as quoted above). My client instructs (using the same numbering, as adopted in your letter) as follows:-

- 1. Mr William McKee
- 2. Mr Michael McBride
- 3. Ms Dympna Curley
- 4. In 2004, this Department was now known as the Litigation Office and the Associate Medical Director of said office was Mr A P Walby.
- 5. In 1996, the Head of Development was Mr Evans Bates. In 2004, this role was known as Director of Corporate Services and Mr Evans Bates was still in this position.

This completes my client's response to your above-mentioned letter.

Yours faithfully

**Angela Crawford** 

Ancrawlord

Solicitor

Providing Support to Health and Social Care





